
Weissbach, Annette E - DNR 

From: 
Sent: 

Weissbach, Annette E - DNR 
Friday, August 16, 2013 10:08 AM 

To: mlake@midland-commercial.com; kpabich@mail.de-pere.org; Jschmidt­
lehman@mail.de-pere.org' 

Cc: Dave Lennon (dlennon@keyengineering.com); Michelle L. Williams 
(MWilliams@reinhartlaw.com) 

Subject: Walgreens De Pere VPLE addendum SIWP approval 

August 16, 2013 

Mark Lake 

Midland (Wisconsin/Broadway Associates) 

W 228 N745 Westmound Drive 

Waukesha WI 53186 

Judy Schmidt-Lehman, City Attorney 

City of De Pere 

335 South Broadway 

De Pere, WI 54115-2593 

John F. Butz (via US Postal Mail) 

2580 South Broadway 

PO Box 12115 
Green Bay, WI 54307 

Ken Pabich, Director 

Planning & Economic Development 

City of De Pere/Redevelopment Authority 

335 South Broadway 

De Pere, WI 54115-2593 

SUBJECT: Addendum Site Investigation Work Plan 

Walgreens Property VPLE: BRRTS # 02-05-560597, VPLE # 06-05-560553 

On August 12, 2013, the Department received the requested Addendum Site Investigation Work Plan 
prepared by Dave Lennon of Key Engineering pursuant to the Department's August 6th Conditional Approval of the Site 

Investigation. 

I hereby provide approval to proceed. 

WDNR - Remediation & Redevelopment Program 
Northeast Region Land Recycling Coordinator 

2984 Shawano Avenue, Green Bay WI 54313-6727 
phone: (920) 662-5165, fax: (920) 662-5197 
e-mail: annette.weissbach@wisconsin.gov 

http://dnr.wi.gov/topic/Brownfields/Brownfields.html 

We are committed to service excellence. Click here to evaluate how I did. 
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